
From: Ron Rossi <rossisr35r@yahoo.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Lisa Coxlcox@omsspartanburg.com 

Allan Krolandkroland@windstream.net 
Sandi Holmesjimsan82@att.net

Date: 3/16/2014 10:46:44 AM 
Subject: Meeting with Gov. Haley

Katherine

First, let me wish you a Happy St. Patrick's celebration. The main reason to contact you is I noted
that the Governor will be in attendance, later this month, at the BMW announcement in the
Greenville/Spartanburg area. I presume it will take place somewhere on the Plant grounds. Do you
think it might be possible for us to meet with her to discuss our desire to have her as a Speaker at the 
Davis Phinney Foundation Victory Summit on Saturday, November 15, 2014. It will probably be a 
short meeting, 20-30 minutes.

Thanks again for your help.

Ron Rossi, Sr.
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